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Special Hours for Dining Commons Today 

December 3, 2014 

In preparation for the annual Holiday Dinner, Dining Commons will close from 4 to 5 p.m. and will re-open at 5 

p.m. for the commencement of the holiday dinner. The holiday dinner is from 5-9 p.m. and will feature main 

courses, such as prime rib, smoked salmon crostini, corn casserole, roasted red potatoes, coconut shrimp and 

more. The Dining Commons will resume normal hours of operation on Thursday, Dec. 4, 2014. 

To view the full event menu click here 
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